
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets several Zaafaraniyah Sayyids, sheiks, dignitaries

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met on Wednesday, 31/5/2023, a

generous gathering of Sayyids, sheiks, and dignitaries of Zaafaraniyah in the host of Sheikh

Alaa al-Zubaidi.

During the meeting, His Eminence recalled the history he shares with the Iraqi tribes and their

role in carrying the banner of Islam and loyalty to Ahl Al-Bayt "PBUT”, indicating that the

Iraqi tribes are one of the constants of Iraqi society, stressing that the experience proved

the possibility of achieving justice through the democratic system and refuted the theory that

Iraq is ruled only by dictatorship and one opinion.

H.E. pointed to the current state of stability, describing it as unprecedented at the security,

social, political, and economic levels, calling to stand at the positive view of Iraq from its

regional and international environment.

His  Eminence  stressed  investing  in  this  stage  by  going  to  sustainable  stability  and

development, calling for spreading positives and optimism and leaving the unjust state of

generalization, stressing the importance of building on this, as the reputation of Iraq is the

responsibility of everyone.


